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Tel No:   02844 830810
      
 4 Ballynahinch Road
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 Principal:  Mrs S McArdle           

        BT30 9HS  

Dear Parents,
We have received notification from the Department of Education that we are now permitted to re-establish after school care. In order to facilitate this, we will need to employ classroom assistants to carry out this role. We are aware that some of you may have had to seek alternative provision in the meantime but wanted to gauge at this stage what the level of interest is for this service. If you would be interested in using this service, please choose from the following options the parts that you would need and when you would need it. 
Please return slips or send the information by email to smcardle041@c2kni.net by Wednesday 21st April to express interest. 
Thank you.

Regards,

S McArdle 

_______________________________________________________

Please complete and tick any of the options below.

I would be interested in using the after school care service now
OR

I would be interested in using this service from September
Slots I would be interested in using: -
Monday   
2-3pm                         3-4 pm                      4-5pm

Tuesday         2-3pm                         3-4pm                       4-5pm
Wednesday     2-3pm                        3-4pm                        4-5pm
Thursday         2-3pm                        3-4pm                       4-5pm
 Friday             2-3pm                        3-4pm
Signed: _________________   

Name of child(ren)________________________
